
The September 13, 2016 meeting of the BCRA came to order at 7:37 following a 
talk by Joe Eckerberg (a good friend of Joe Dowd) who discussed grants for the 
BCRA club.  He has a wealth of information on grant writing and he is willing to 
work to help the club on get monies for our projects.  He will probably attend our 
November meeting as a follow-up.

Attending were Bill Lahti KE8CPF, Keith Almli KE8CPN, Randy McClellan 
KE8DCK, Tyler Delene, Richard Brooks KB8FCX, and Jack Swift N8WAV.

The distributed minutes of the September meeting were accepted as was the 
treasure's report.  We do not have a bill from UPPCO for the work they did at the 
Baraga repeater site.

The County EM, "Smitty", recently retired.  Jeff Hubbard is taking his place.  
There is some hope that he will be able to find us some funds for a Herman 
tower.

Joe reported there had been no action on the part of OCC offering ham radio 
classes.

The LSPR will be 10-14-16.


